
Announcements Sept 28th, 2023 
 

• Congratulations to the following cross-country runners who competed at 
the Hartland meet after school yesterday: Milla Merenmies and Leah Burtt, 
who finish 1st and 2nd in the Junior Varsity Girls division; Jordan Gallagher 
and Dawson Dussault, who finished 1st and 2nd in the Junior Varsity Boys 
division; and Emma Saunders, who finished 1st in the Varsity Girls division. 
Ethan Culberson, Noah Ebbett, and Christiana Wittmeier also competed 
and ran excellent races. 

 

• This is a reminder to all choir, band, and musical members - please check 
Teams a minimum of twice a day for updated information, as most 
announcements will now be communicated on Teams. 

 

• A quick reminder to ALL WHS Band members that we have a rehearsal 
today after school. 

 

• Homeroom teachers are asked to forward all signed information packets to 
the office before Sept 29 

 

• Each year, September 30 marks the National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation. WHS staff and students are invited to wear orange on 
Friday, September 29th to recognize the stripping away of culture, 
freedom and self-esteem experienced by Indigenous children over 
generations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


